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Dear parents and carers, 

Thursday 21 July 2022, forthcoming events for the week commencing Monday 5 September 2022 

Monday 05.09.22 

 
8am-9am 

Lunchtime 
3.30pm-6pm 

Children return for Term 1 
Breakfast club 
Art club 
After school club 

Tuesday 06.09.22 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast club 
After school club 

Wednesday 07.09.22 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast club 
After school club 

Thursday 08.09.22 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast club  
After school club 

Friday 09.09.22 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast club  
After school club 

 

Thank you! 

It has been another unprecedented and challenging year in school but we have made it to the end. On behalf of my 

team, I would like to express our sincere thanks to you as parents and carers for your kind words, cards and gifts that 

we have received during the last few days. It goes without saying that we do not expect anything in return for the 

work we do but it is wonderful to feel appreciated and thanked for the difference we make; thank you.  

 

To my team, the work you have done this year has been truly wonderful. In the toughest of circumstances, in a year 

unlike any other, you continue to give everything to this job. To see the children in your care, laugh, smile, be great 

friends and team mates, and who know that you care deeply about them and their education is just wonderful. I am 

very much looking to working with you all again in September.  

 

To the children of Southfield, you are all utterly wonderful to work with. You have achieved some amazing things this 

year, made some new friendships and continued to be the best part of this job we do. This school wouldn’t be as 

wonderful to work in if it wasn’t for you. Thank you for making each and every day different, exciting and purposeful.   

 

Finally, to our year 6 children who leave us today, thank you! You are a truly wonderful group of children; eclectic, 

brilliant and bonkers all in equal measure and we wouldn’t want it any other way. Your leavers assembly this 

morning was a brilliant showcase of who you are. I can’t believe that you are moving on but I wish you all the very 

best of luck as you do. I look forward to hearing how you are all getting on at your secondary schools. Thank you for 

being you! 

 

Have a fantastic summer holiday everyone. The children return to school on Monday 5th of September.   

 

With best wishes, 

 

Matt 

 

Matt Green 

Head Teacher 

Thursday Bulletin 


